
 
From: Kyle Richards 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 10:06 AM 
To: Cindy Moore 
Cc: Peter Imhof; Michelle Greene 
Subject: News about MBCP and Morro Bay wind farm 

Hi Cindy, 

I came across this article about Monterey Bay Community Power entering into a power 
purchase agreement with the Castle Wind Offshore project in Morro Bay.  
https://www.sanluisobispo.com/news/local/environment/article234059982.html 
 
I thought this might be relevant to next week's discussion. Would it be possible to share this with 
the Council? 

Thanks, kyle.  

Kyle Richards  
Mayor Pro Tempore, Goleta City Council 
krichards@cityofgoleta.org  
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